From: -@Ioftustc.co.uk on behalf of Loftus Town Council

To: Net Zero Teesside Project
Subject: EN010103
Date: 09 February 2022 14:07:21

Loftus Town Council thanks you for sending the consultation details over. Unfortunately,
the Council will not meet before the 14th of February to consider the proposals. However,
the Chair of the Planning Committee, Cllr Michael Hodgson, has had an opportunity to
read the information and advises that he fully supports the proposals. We will forward any
further individual Council responses as/if we receive them.

Kind Regards

Sarah Yates

Loftus Town Council
Town Hall

Loftus

TS13 4HG

Office Hours Monday - Friday 9am-3pm
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